
  

   
 

 
 

December 22, 2008 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON. 

M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli 

 

RE: Letter of Intervention for Board Proceeding EB-2008-0381, Account 1562 – Deferred 

Payments in Lieu of Taxes 

 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro One Brampton”) hereby requests Intervenor status 

for the above mentioned Board Proceeding EB-2008-0381 (“Proceeding”).  

 

In the Notice of Combined Proceeding and Notice of Hearing (“Notice”) issued by the Board on 

November 28, 2008, it was stated that letters of intervention include a description of how 

potential intervenors may be impacted by the proceeding.  

 

Hydro One Brampton currently has a substantial balance in account 1562. Further, Hydro One 

Brampton is in the preliminary stages of preparing its 2010 Cost of Service Rate Application 

(“Rate Application”). In order to ensure accurate understanding of the determinants of the 

eventual ruling on Board proceeding EB-2008-0381 and its impacts on Hydro One Brampton’s 

2010 Rate Application, Hydro One Brampton wishes to receive information, analyze decisions, 

and potentially provide comments on the Proceeding. 

 

The Notice issued by the Board requested that all parties interested in obtaining Intervenor status 

provide a Letter of Intervention within 10 days of the date of Notice. Hydro One Brampton 

regrets the delay in filing its Letter of Intervention.  

 

Hydro One Brampton is not applying for cost recovery associated with the Proceeding.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Scott Miller 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 
Brampton, Ontario    L7A 1E8 
Tel: (905) 840 6300 
www.HydroOneBrampton.com 


